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May 20, 2018

Sunday, May 20th - Pentecost
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship 
 5:00pm 	 Deacons’ Meeting

Tuesday, May 22nd
 5:00pm	 Children’s Advisory Committee
 5:00pm 	 Lydia’s Cloth
 
Wednesday, May 23rd  
 5:30pm 	 Vision Committee meeting

Thursday,  May 24th 
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 2:30pm	 TriCounty Bridge
 5:15pm	 Finance Committee meeting
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The O.W.L.S. will enjoy a day of food and fellowship on Friday, June 8th. 
Their activities will start with a buffet lunch at the Beaumont Inn in 
Harrodsburg, Kentucky. The buffet features classic Kentucky cuisine and 
southern hospitality.

They will continue the outing as they tour Ward Hall in Georgetown, 
Kentucky. Ward Hall is the grandest Greek Revival residence in Kentucky, 
and one of the finest examples of a mid-nineteenth century classical 
building in the United States. It was completed circa 1857 at a cost of 
$50,000 in gold, and represents one of the most intact houses in the 
country.

The cost of the trip is approximately $25ea. and individuals are 
responsible for their own expenses. A sign-up sheet is in the church 
office. Reservations should be made by Monday, June 4th. 

Dear family and friends of F.B.C.,

Thank you for the contributions we have received for the History 
Room of FBC Corbin.

We are still accepting donations. If you find something you would 
like to contribute, please bring it to the church office along with 
names, dates, and the significance of the item.

We know we can count on your support of this project and are look-
ing forward to your contributions.

Sarah Ashley, Ann Hacker, Sharon Pace, and Joyce Parker

Wednesday Evenings at First Baptist Church

The school year is coming to an end and summer is fast
approaching. Summer vacations will take many of us out of
town and some will be busy with conferences and conventions.
As we enter this busy season the Wednesday night meals and
activities at FBC of Corbin will “take a break”. Return date 
for Wednesday activities will be announced later.

Christian love and sympathy are extended to the family and 
friends of Geraldine Griffith Logan. 



	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Paul Sims		
		  202-0595

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:  	 Alice Tremaine
		  261-5489

USHERS & GREETERS
May 20, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Myrisa Christy
4  Sherry Pace
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich 
5. John Goins
5. Sandi Curd
5. Colleen Darabant
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

May 13th Summary:
		             Budget Offerings:       $             6,964.00
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $        332,495.09
                                         YTD Budget Goal:        $        312,056.00
                                               Loose Change:        $                   36.08	               		
	                       
Loose change received in May will benefit the Mustard Seed Garden

May 20th
	 Nursery:  	         Marcee Hopper and Michaela Hopper
	 Children’s Church: (OC) Nancy Rich 
		     	        (YC) Graham & Mariane Trimble

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 20th
are placed in memory  of 

WILLIAM E. HENSLEY
by

Glennis Hensley
Nancy, Courtney, and Patrick Haggerty

Bill, Tricia, Grace, and Kate Hensley
Cindy, Lars, and Clara Finneseth

First Baptist Church at Worship

Pentecost
May 20, 2018

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Ezekiel 37:1-14

Psalm 104:24-34, 35b
Acts 2:1-21

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
O Breath of Life

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Oh, Dry Bones, Hear the Word of the Lord”

Recognition of Graduates

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
 in memory of

RUSSELL MAJORS
by

Fredina Cobb
Dave & Pat Huff

Joyce Tipton

High School Graduates:

Brooke Litteral is the daughter of Darlene Litteral and Jeff 
Litteral She is the granddaughter of Anna Litteral and the late 
Charlie Bill Litteral and Mr. Pearl Day and the late Betty Day. 
She began her education at our very own First Baptist Church 
Little Lambs Preschool.  She has attended Corbin High School 
for 4 years being recognized Distinguished with Highest Honors. 
She has received all A’s for all years since 1st grade. Brooke 
has been a member of the CHS Swim team for 5 years, the 
marching band for 3 years, is a member of the Beta Club, 
National Honor Society, Pep Club and Future Educators of 
America.  Brooke was awarded an Academic Merit and a 
Music Scholarship by Western Kentucky University and plans to 
double major in Music and in Communication Sciences and 
Disorders.

Emily Morton is the daughter of Scott and Teresa Morton. She 
is the granddaughter of David and Cheryl Landrum and Mike 
and Betty Morton. She has attended Corbin High School for 
4 years being recognized Distinguished with Highest Honors.  
Emily played Varsity Tennis, Varsity Golf, and was a Guild 
Participant for piano 2 years. She is a member of the Beta 
Club and National Honor Society.  Emily was awarded both 
an Academic Merit and a Tennis scholarship by the University 
of the Cumberlands where she plans to major in Biology with 
emphasis in pre-med. 

Michael Ray Morton is the son of Steve and Kim Morton and 
the grandson of Joyce and the late Ray Tipton and Mike 
and Betty Morton. He will graduate from Corbin High School 
where he received the Perfect Attendance Award. While at 
CHS, he was a member of the National Honor Society, Beta 
Club, Kentucky Youth Assembly, Bio-med Club, Senior Science 
Club, Junior HIstorical Society, and Future Business Leaders of 
America.
Michael Ray plans to attend the University of the Cumberlands 
where he received both the Founder’s Scholarship and the 
Christian Leadership Scholarship. 

Jerry Paul Winchester (J.P.) is the son of Paul and Michelle 
Winchester and the brother of Shelby.  He is the grandson of 
Jerry and Nell Winchester and John Partin and Brenda Tuggle. 
J.P. will graduate from Corbin High School on May 27, 2018. 
While at CHS, J.P. was a four year letterman in soccer. He 
was member of serveral championship teams including Elite 8 
appearances in 2014 and 2017. He has played the piano and 
guitar since he was very young and currently teaches piano 
lessons to children.  He has been an active member in the 
church youth group and enjoys hunting and fishing.
He will attend the University of the Cumberlands in the fall and 
major in Biology and minor in Piano Performance. J.P.’s career 
goal is to practice medicine in Corbin, Kentucky.

Seminary Graduate:

Sabrina Smith completed the coursework for the Master 
of Divinity degree through Baptist Seminary of Kentucky in 
December 2017 and celebrated her commencement on May 
12, 2018. A 2009 graduate of North Laurel High School, Sabrina 
received a Bachelor of Science with a Double Major in Human 
Services and Religion from University of the Cumberlands in 
2012.
Sabrina will continue her work in ministry as Pastor of Pine City 
Baptist Church of Pine City, New York, beginning June 24, 2018.


